
 

 

10 August 2011 

If you are not the owner of this property please pass this notice on to your landlord or property 

manager. 

We are starting the renewal of the sewer pressure main on 

Main Road, Redcliffs, in the week of Monday 15 August 

2011 for approximately seven weeks.   

 

 We are relaying the sewer pressure main under Main Road between Redcliffs Park and Barnett 

Park. 

 This work will start in the week of Monday 15 August, and take place between 7.30am and 

6.00pm, Monday to Saturday. The work is expected to finish by 30 September 2011. All works 

are subject to favourable weather and on-site construction conditions. 

 The work may result in increased dust, noise and vibration levels because of underground 

drilling.  

 Works will have little to no impact on current sewer services.  

 Works will impact on traffic movements. The two traffic lanes will be maintained but the footpath 

on the east side of Main Road will be closed and cyclists on both sides need to merge into the 

car lanes. Access to residents, emergency and service providers will be provided. Please be 

aware of the changed traffic conditions. On-street parking is not available in the immediate work 

zone.  

 If you have any questions about this work please contact us on 0800 277 34 34 (7.30am to 

5pm Monday to Friday) and we’ll be happy to help you. If you have any other questions about 

earthquake damaged infrastructure please contact the Christchurch City Council Contact 

Centre on (03) 941 8999 or check our website: www.strongerchristchurch.govt.nz 

 We will endeavour to keep any disruption to a minimum. We apologise for any inconvenience 

and appreciate your patience while we do this work. 

 

 

The red line shows where the sewer will 
be relayed.  
 
Please be aware of the changed traffic 
conditions. Reduce speed (30km/h limit) 
and take care with merging cyclists.  

http://www.strongerchristchurch.govt.nz/

